
 

  
 
 

 
  

 
 
 

New 2010s Development Squad! 
In October Comber Rec welcomed their 

newest/youngest squad to the club.   

Training sessions will be held at Nendrum College 

and will be open to boys and girls born in 2010. 

 

The introduction of the 2010 squad is a key part 

of our club development plan and ensures our 

club continues to grow each season. 

 

For more info check our Facebook page. 

 

2007s Win Belmont Cup! 
Well done to our 07s players and coaches who 

recently won their first trophy of the season 

winning the Belmont Cup in early October. 

 

After a closely contested final vs Antrim the 

score remained level.  A penalty shoot-out would 

determine the winners and Comber Rec came out 

on top. 

 

Pictured: 2007s Winning team & Coaches 

 

Youth Fundraising Event 
Comber Rec Youth will be hosting a fundraising 

event @ Comber Rec FC on Saturday 26th 

November.  

Tickets are on sale now from all Youth Coaches 

@ £5 each. 

We would like to invite parents, friends, coaches, 

club members and supporters along to the event 

which we hope will raise vital funds for the youth 

teams. 

 
 

Find us on Facebook… 

www.facebook.com/comberrecyouth 
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